












                                  REVISED 

2-1 

 Agenda Item No.  2 
  

 San Diego and Arizona Eastern (SD&AE)  SDAE 710.1 (PC 50771) 
 Railway Company  

 Board of Directors Meeting   
  

April 20, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: 
 

STATEMENT OF RAILWAY FINANCES 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 

That the SD&AE Board of Directors receive a financial report for the quarter ending on 
March 31, 2010. 
 
Budget Impact 
 
None. 
 

 
DISCUSSION: 
 

IAs we discussed, in the second quarter financial report, lease revenue would shows a 
significant decrease in the third quarter resulting from adjustments to reflect annual lease 
payments received during the second quarter.  Year-to-date lease income has increased 
over the prior year due to favorable adjustments to some lease rates. 
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Attachment:   SD&AE 1st 3rd Quarter 2010 Financial Report 
 
 





















Carrizo Gorge Railway First Quarter 2010 Report 
 

(Submitted after materials were mailed out) 






























































